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Blair’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG) for Families: 
May 19-23, 2025 

Dear	Blair	Families,	
	
Our	grade	6/7	students	had	a	wonderful	time	at	Camp	Jubilee	for	their	Outdoor	Ed	
program!		Thank	you	to	our	teacher	sponsors	and	the	camp	staff	for	providing	such	a	
memorable	and	special	experience	for	our	students…	memories	that	they	will	cherish!	
Now,	we	shift	towards	our	Track	Meet	for	intermediate	students	on	Tuesday	May	20	at	
Minoru,	and	we	encourage	parents	to	come	watch	and	support	the	event!	We	also	are	
excited	to	welcome	our	newest	Blair	Dragons	on	May	23	to	Welcome	to	Kindergarten	
event!		Have	a	great	long	weekend,	and	see	you	back	on	Tuesday!	
	
-Mr.	Livingston	
	

Monday 
May 19 

• Victoria Day (School Closed) 
 

Tuesday 
May 20 

• Track Meet for Intermediate students at Minoru 
 

Wednesday 
May 21 

• 8:15am EA meeting 
• Grade 7 Frozen Yogurt Fundraiser delivery 

Thursday 
May 22 

 

Friday 
May 23 

• 9:00am Grade 7s at Welcome to Burnett event 
• 12:00 PAC Sushi Lover’s lunch 
• 1:00-2:00pm Welcome to Kindergarten event 
 

 
Upcoming Important Dates and Special Events: 
June 5   Parent Appreciation Morning at Blair! (8:30-9:00) 
June 11  Division 1-10 Musical Performance at Blair (1:00pm) 
June 13  Sports Day at Blair (1:30pm early dismissal) 
June 24  Grade 7 Farewell Ceremony (9:00am) 
June 26  Year End Recognition Assembly (9:00am) 
   Year End Summary of Learning Report Cards Published 
   Last Day of School for Students 



   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 

 

 
Blair PAC AGM and Exec Nominations: for Wednesday May 28! 
 
Calling All Blair Families 
  
The Blair PAC Annual General Meeting is coming up on Wednesday, May 28th at 8pm. We'd 
like to invite interested parent/guardians to become an executive member of our Parent 
Advisory Committee! 
  
Nominations are now opened! You may nominate yourself or anyone that you feel has the 
dedication and time to participate. You can find our current PAC executives list 
here: https://blair.sd38.bc.ca/parents/blair-pac 
You want to nominate someone from the current list, or someone new. 
  
Please email Susan at susanblairpac@gmail.com with the nominee first and last name 
and position that they are being nominated for.  The election will be May 28 during the AGM 
  

Blair PAC Executive Positions are listed as: 
 

Chair (1) 
Vice Chair (2) 
Secretary  (1) 
Treasurer  (1) 

Fundraising (1) 
RDPA representative (1) 

Member At Large (9) 
  
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the AGM on May 28th! 
 
-The Blair PAC 
 
 
PAC Hot Lunches 
May Hot Lunch Orders are available on 
MunchALunch!  www.blair.sd38.bc.ca  
 
 
 
 



   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


